
Bottle It Up! 
PO Box 1181 

Westbrook, Connecticut 06498 
 

 
 
 
Bottle It Up! is holding its first annual Community Bottle drive.  The organization collects .05 CT 

redeemable bottles and cans then donates all proceeds to the Yale Cancer Center and Smilow Cancer 

Hospital Closer to Free Fund.   

Bottle It Up! is a local charitable organization founded by fourteen-year-old Matthew Scotella, and his 

brothers Andrew and James as a way help Matthew grieve when at 9 years old he lost his beloved 4th 

grade teacher to cancer.   

 Now the cause is even closer to all our hearts as Matthew himself was diagnosed with cancer.  It is now 

our turn to help grow his foundation and continue the battle to put a cap on cancer and find a cure for all 

who battle!  

The Community Bottle Drive will be held from April 23rd through April 29th at the Westbrook Town 

Hall.  There will be dumpsters placed on property for people to drop off their bottles and cans.  On 

Saturday April 29th, we will have volunteers on-site to take the bottles and redeem them, as well 

as raffles and free food.   

We are looking for local business to sponsor our event.  A donation of $100.00 or more will get your 

business or organizations name on the T-Shirt.  Bottle It Up! is a CT Exemption Charity, CHR.005749.  If 

you are interested, please mail you donation with your organizations name and log to the above address 

before April 7th. Any other questions, please contact Jennifer Waldron 203-640-0741. 

Thank you for your support of our event.  For more information on Bottle It Up! please visit our webpage 

at www.bottleitup.org. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

      Jennifer Waldron, Event Chair  

 


